
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No.50                                                                      Date- 13/03/15

To: Parents (Class 5, 6, and 7)
From: The Principal
Subject: Maths Workshop (Postponement Information)

Dear Parents,

In regard to the earlier circular sent to you on 10th March 2015, we would like to bring to your 
notice that the Maths workshop planned for 14th March 2015 has been postponed to a later date 
due to some unavoidable circumstances.

We will keep you informed of the next date. We regret for any inconvenience caused.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School

                                      




